
To: 	Weinstein, Jasonpason.Weinstein@crm.usdoj.gov] 
From: 	Axelrod, Matthew 
Sent: 	Wed 3/9/2011 8:01:02 PM 
Subject: DHS Secretary got questions on Fast and Furious today 

Watch the video clip. 

http://www.washingtonpost.com/wp-
dyn/content/article/2011/03/09/AR2011030901985.html?hpid=topnews  
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